
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
Celebrating 175 Years! 

 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 2, 2022 
          

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

01-Sat., 5 PM Tom Boyer 

02-Sun., 8 AM Chelsea Elam Rust 

02-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

03-Mon., 8 AM Anna Heeb 

04-Tues., 8 AM 
The Wagner & Wolfe 

Families 

05-Wed., 7 PM Lindsey Sendelbach 

06-Thurs., 8 AM Ina Rae Newberry 

07-Fri., 8 AM Bob Stull 

08-Sat., 5 PM Steven McCarthy 

09-Sun., 8 AM Charles & JoAnn King 

09-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other particular intention, 

contact the parish office. 

 

 

 

Administration and Staff 

Pastor 

Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 

Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 

Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 

Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 

parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry 

musicwell007@gmail.com 

 

Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 

akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 

lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday 

8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

 

Sunday Collection 

09-25-2022 $3,398.00 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct. 1, 2 Split the Pot for Seminarian 

Scholarship Fund 

Oct. 2 Coffee and Doughnuts after Masses 

 Cemetery Visitation 2 p.m. 

Oct. 7, 14, 21 Oktoberfish Fish Fry 4-7:30 p.m. 

 

 



Parish News 

During the month of October, parishes in our diocese 

count the number of people at weekend Masses in 

order to determine our “weekly attendance.”  This is 

always a good opportunity to remember that our 

attendance and participation at the Mass is the source 

and summit of our lives.  The Mass is the very 

Sacrifice of Calvary, the Lord offering up His own 

Body and Blood to take away our sins and reconcile 

us to the Father.  To be present and unite ourselves 

to that sacrifice is the highest honor imaginable and 

the greatest source of grace available to us.  When 

serious circumstances prevent us from being able to 

attend Mass, we should recognize it as a true loss and 

strive to unite ourselves to it in prayer as best we can.  

So, let’s renew our love for the Mass and resolve to 

participate in the sacred mysteries as often as we can.  

There’s no better way to stay close to God and share 

in His life and love. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team Two: September 26 – October 9 

Team Three: October 10 – October 23 

Team One: October 24 – November 6 

 

Virtus: The October bulletin will be posted on 

October 2nd and is due November 1st. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Brooke 

Barganier, Kim Brun, Bo Clark, Roy Carl, Doug and 

Ella Carmack, Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, 

Jose Flores, Henry Glossner, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Nathan Hessman, Chandra 

Huff, Jimmy Jones, Shailynn Jones, Flo 

Kaffenberger, Garry Kaffenberger, Mary 

Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, Kelli Kramer, Ken 

Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim Kremer, Iva Leick, Dick 

Mader, Donna Maschinot, Wilma Maschinot, John 

Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, Dominic Ramler, 

April Schack, Eddie Schack, Dan Schalk, Casen 

Schrock, Jill Shaner, Vicki Steffen, Ella Stieby, 

Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, Pauline Wade, Joe 

Whitford, Candice Yelton 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, E5 Staff 

Sgt. Nicholas Glossner, SRA Emily Wagner, Staff 

Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty Officer T.J. 

Waters.  Please pray for those who put themselves in 

harm’s way each day to protect us, including armed 

service personnel, police, and firefighters. 

 

Oktoberfish 

Our Oktoberfish Fish Fries are just around the 

corner!  This year’s fish fries will be on Oct. 7, 14, 

and 21 from 4:00 to 7:30 p.m. As always, these fish 

fries are such a great success because of the hard 

work of our parishioners! You can help in several 

important ways: 

 

• WORK – We’ll need our great volunteers to 

help in the kitchen, in the parking lot, by 

answering phones and taking orders, and by 

cleaning up at the end of the night. All 

parishioners are welcome and new faces are 

always very welcome! 

• DESSERTS – People always love our 

homemade desserts, so please drop off those 

pies, cakes, and cookies that we’re famous 

for! 

• SPREAD THE WORD – Be sure to invite 

your family, friends, neighbors, co-workers, 

classmates, and even strangers!  

 

Thanks in advance to all for your help in one way or 

another! 

 

Diocesan Seminarian Scholarship Fund Split the 

Pot Raffle 

The Catholic Order of Foresters will be selling split 

the pot tickets to support the Diocesan Seminarian 

Scholarship Fund after masses on this weekend, 

October 1st & 2nd. Tickets are $5 each and the 

drawing will take place on October 17th. We 

appreciate your support of our seminarians! 

 

Catholic Order of Foresters Youth 

All COF youth will get $5 towards their dinner at our 

Oct. 7th Fish Fry from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. to eat 

in or carryout at St. Joseph.  



Cemetery Visitation 

Our annual cemetery visitation will take place today, 

Sunday, October 2nd, at 2 p.m.  Please join us as we 

pray for all of our family and friends who have gone 

before us, especially those who lie buried in our 

parish cemetery. 

 

Join Our Music Ministry! 

Many have responded to the invitation to serve our 

parish music ministry and the invitation is still 

open! A few more in any voice range are welcome! 

We also have a wonderful start in the Youth and 

Children’s choirs – more are welcome! 

NO EXPERIENCE is needed. For any questions, 

please contact Rebecca. 

 

CareNet Baby Bottles 

To commemorate Respect Life Month, CareNet is 

asking for donations through their baby bottle 

campaign. The bottles will be in the vestibule of 

church. Please take one and fill it with loose change, 

cash, or a check and return to church by the weekend 

of October 29th/30th. You can also donate online at 

carenetnky.org. Your donations aide parents who are 

experiencing unplanned pregnancies to choose life 

for their unborn child. Your support is appreciated! 

 

Pre-K Substitutes Needed 2022-2023 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-Kindergarten is 

looking for substitutes for the 2022-2023 school 

year. Interested candidates should send a cover letter 

and resume with references to Lisa Roetting at 

LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org 

 

2022 DPAA Update 

So far, our parish has raised $50,765.00 for the 2022 

Diocesan Parish Annual Appeal.  This puts us over 

our goal of $37,200.  Thank you for your incredibly 

generous response to this year’s appeal!  If you 

haven’t had a chance yet to make your gift or if you 

find yourself in a position to give more, there are 

DPAA envelopes in the vestibule of the church and a 

link for online giving on our parish website.  

Remember: 100% of the funds donated to the DPAA 

over our goal will be returned to the parish for us to 

put towards repairs to our parking lot and driveways. 

FORMED 

Our parish has a subscription to FORMED, an online 

platform for Catholic media, including video series, 

movies, audiobooks, e-books, podcasts, and even 

cartoons for kids!  You can access FORMED for free 

on your computer, your smartphone or tablet, and on 

your TV using a Roku or Apple TV. Just get on your 

computer and go to www.formed.org, then click 

“sign up,” and enter our parish’s zip code (41059) 

and your name and email address. This resource is a 

great opportunity for us to deepen our knowledge and 

understanding of our rich Catholic faith. 

 

Looking Back at Over 175 Years! 

To commemorate over 175 years of being a parish, 

we will continue the weekly column from Chuck 

Taylor to “look back” at the rich history of our 

church community.  

1886: Nicolaus Kort and Louisa Roth were married. 

Witnesses- Nicolaus and Maria Braun 

1916: Philip Gener and Mary Walter were married. 

Witnesses- Joseph Walter and Mary Gener 

1917: Barbara Ackerman died at age 74 from a heart 

attack 

1925: Elmer Jacob Kremer, son of Jacob Kremer and 

Lena Motz, was baptized. Godparents- Leo Kremer 

Sr. and Veronica Motz 

1926: Margarthia Kremer died at age 83 from 

typhoid fever 

1998: Emily Bernice Orth, daughter of Michael & 

Cheryl Blackburn, was baptized. Godparents- Jerry 

Orth and Barbara Schweitzer 

1860 First Communion Class 

Maria Blenke, Peter Reinbolt, Edward O’Bryan, 

Catherine Fender, Jacobus Brill, Magdelinia 

Gunkel,Maria Speier, Mathias Lauer 

1875 Confirmation Class 

 Bernard Meyer, Magdelinia Martz, Nicholaus 

Martz, Johann Geismann, Rosa Kort, Anna 

Schuchter, Jacobus Schreiber, Maria Heiges 

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

Friday Morning Mass 

All are welcome to come and celebrate morning 

Mass on Friday, October 7th at 6:45 a.m. in the St. 

mailto:LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org
http://www.formed/


Francis of Assisi Chapel at Bishop Brossart High 

School. 

 

BBHS Art Show 

The Bishop Brossart High School Art Gallery 

presents Chris Dye (Instant Inspiration) from 

October 3rd - October 23rd.  This show will be 

Sunday’s only, 12p.m. to 4 p.m. or Monday-

Saturday by appointment.  For an appointment 

please call (859) 630-2874.  The Art Gallery is 

located on the 2nd floor at BBHS. 

 

2nd Annual BBHS Brian Goller Alumni Soccer 

Games 

Bishop Brossart Soccer Alumni are invited to play 

in the 2nd Annual Brian Goller Alumni Soccer 

Game at the Mustang Athletic Complex on Sunday, 

October 2nd.  Women’s game will start at 1:00 p.m. 

and the Men’s game will start at 2:00 p.m. 

 

BBHS Open House – Save The Date 

Bishop Brossart High School will host their annual 

Open House for 7th and 8th graders on Sunday, 

October 30th from 1:00 p.m.-3:30 p.m.  We will use 

SignUpGenius to schedule tours that day. 

 

BBHS Sports Hall Of Fame – This year’s Sports 

Hall of Fame ceremony will take place on Saturday, 

October 15th.  Cocktail hour begins at 6:00 p.m. and 

the induction begins around 7:00 p.m. in the Seither 

Center. Cost is $30 per person.  Please contact Ann 

Greely agreely@bishopbrossart.org to make a 

reservation. 

Other News 

Diocesan Pro-Life Mass 

Please join Bishop John Iffert and the Pro-Life 

community for our annual Mass on Tuesday, 

October 4th, 7:00pm at the Cathedral Basilica of the 

Assumption.  Rosary at 6:30pm.  Please bring your 

family and friends to this beautiful Mass celebrating 

LIFE!  

 

8th Grade Parent Information Night  

The Diocese of Covington schools’ office is hosting 

a parent information night for parents of 8th 

graders. This will be held on Wednesday, October 

5, 2022, at Thomas More University’s Seat of 

Wisdom Chapel from 6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.  Parents 

will learn about the enrollment process for Catholic 

high schools in our diocese, general information 

about the high school programs from school 

representatives, and an explanation of KEES and 

Dual Credit programs.  There will be time for 

questions and meeting individually with school 

representatives.  Parents should follow this link to 

register: https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/cath

olichighschoolinfonight  

 

Vote “Yes” for Life 

The Yes for Life Amendment will stop activist state 

judges from putting their own personal politics 

ahead of the will of the people. Make sure to tell 

everyone at your church, in your community, and in 

your family that we must vote Yes on Constitutional 

Amendment #2 in November. Visit 

YesforLifeKY.com for more information. 

 

Parents of Addicted Loved Ones 

PAL “Parents of Addicted Loved Ones” is a free 

support group for families of adult children dealing 

with substance addiction. The group will meet on 

the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of every month at 6:30 

p.m. at Catholic Charities, 3629 Church Street, 

Covington, KY 41015.  PAL provides continuing 

education and support, at no charge and no 

judgement. For more information contact Tina or 

Tony Garera at 859-760-0954 or 

hope4kypals@gmail.com 
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